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I want to Thank You for your efforts and hearing my concerns regarding the Aethon (Moneta
Divide) Proposed Discharge Permit. It is imperative that stronger limits on pollutants be developed
and enforced to the maximum to ensure that oil and gas wastewater does NOT continue to damage
our beautiful streams and rivers. Riparian areas are critical to our wildlife and our health for all
living creatures, and yes, humans!
 


